CRESSON BYPASS UPDATE MARCH 2022

Crews set temporary traffic barriers to begin work in the US 377 median. To enhance safety, the speed
limit through this section of US 377 has been reduced to 55 miles per hour.

The north and southbound bridge decks over SH 171 and Old Granbury Road have been installed.
Subgrade work is 90% complete across the project with topsoil and seeds placed on many of the
completed slopes. Excavation and grading continue on the south end of the project and alternate travel
lanes are being prepared to accommodate traffic when construction begins on the direct US 377
connector ramps.

Once details and timeframes are confirmed, TxDOT will update the public regarding switching
southbound US 377 traffic to the alternate travel lanes.

Please remember to drive safely through the construction zone. Thank you!



